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Any form of excavation work under or around the site could be a disaster in respect to
damage to artefacts as yet undiscovered. Surely the traffic problems could be addressed
further away from the site by directing traffic not visiting the site onto less congested
alternative routes.

It should be remembered Stonehenge has been with us for many thousands of years and if
left undisturbed will be here for many more thousands of years to come.

Whereas that cannot be said for motor vehicles which in just a few years' time will be
replaced by some other less disruptive form of transportation.

We are the trustees of this World Heritage site and must remember to care for it for the

many generations to come.

Sincerely
Keith Cawte





